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1st March 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our work from Thursday 2nd March onwards each child will, in turn, have the 
opportunity to bring home a chimp (soft toy obviously!!).  The chimp will stay at home from 
Thursday to Sunday and be brought back on Monday, or from Monday to Wednesday and back on 
Thursday. 
 
With the chimp there will be a diary for your child to write 3 or 4 sentences about the different 
things they did with the chimp.  Feel free to add any photographs, but drawings by the children 
will be just as great. 
 
There will also be a story book plus a wash bag with flannel and toothbrush (pretend washing only 
please).  Please make sure that all of these things plus the diary come back in the bag provided. 
 
I hope your child enjoys having the chimp at home with them.  If you have any questions please 
feel free to speak to me. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs K Evans 
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